
2nd April 2021 

  

STBC COVID19 Controls for Singing @ Sudbourne Baptist Chapel 

These controls are specified in the COVID Risk Assessment that has been carried out for Outdoor 

Singing in the Carpark at Sudbourne Baptist Chapel  

The full Risk Assessment is available on request from the Church Administrator.  

Pray   

• that the controls listed below would work effectively  

• that no one would be exposed to the virus or otherwise injured during this event  

• that this gathering would be a blessing to us and glorifying to our God  

  

Duty / Car Park Stewards  

• Arrive 30 minutes before singing and park in Meadow 

• Remind everyone of the need to observe 2m social distancing from those not in household 

group 

• Assist people in leaving site safely after singing is finished 

 

Congregation 

Thinking of coming to the Outdoor Singing….  

• If significant rain is likely, we may cancel, check emails before leaving home 

• Anyone who is in a vulnerable category are advised not to attend, or to use the drive-in 

option. Please let Matt know in advance  if you would like to use this   

• Anyone  

o with COVID19 Symptoms should not attend 

o who has been advised by Test and Trace service to isolate should not attend  

o who is living with somebody who has shown symptoms and is awaiting test results 

should not attend.  

• Anyone who develops COVID-19 symptoms during the gathering will be sent home and 

advised to follow the stay at home guidance  

• Facemasks are not required but you can choose to wear one if you wish  

• Toilet facilities are available in the Chapel folloing the normal one-way system but it would 

be much better if you “go” before you leave home. 

• Song sheets will be emailed out so you can print your own or download to Smartphone or 

Tablet. 

• It may be cold and breezy so wrap up warm 

• The meadow may be damp under foot, so wear good shoes/boots 

 

Arriving at Site 

• Try and be parked in the meadow opposite the Chapel by 5 minutes before the singing is due 

to start and in the Carpark in time for the start 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
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The Congregation  

• If you are bringing children with you, please keep them in your household group 

• Stay within 1 m of your seat which will ensure 2m distance from other groups   

• A limited number of song sheets will be available, but much better if people can print off pdf 

carol sheet or download to smartphone or tablet 

• No drinks will be available, please bring your own if required  

• Avoid physical contact with others outside of family group  

• If feeling unwell notify Duty Steward  

  

After the service  

o Leave the area as directed by Service Leader, implementing any further instructions given  

o If you are staying for another service, please enter the building as normal 

o If leaving the site, please make your way to your car, observing 2m social distancing and 

leave via the normal way, watching out for cars that may be arriving.  

  

 

  

  

  


